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Memo 
To: MEPCO Representatives

From: Ed Gilde – President

Date: November 7, 2018

Re: Announcement – New Office Hours

Starting November 7th, 2018 our new office hours will be 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and 
12:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. Eastern Time, Monday through Friday.

You are welcome to contact Louise with any customer service questions or concerns.
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